
From: Peter Bambury Boylestoneparish2@btinternet.com
Subject: New website and email

Date: 6 November 2024 at 18:14
To: Peter Bambury Boylestoneparish2@btinternet.com

Bcc:

Dear Parishioner,
 
I am delighted to announce that the Parish Council’s new website is now live!
 
Please have a look and bookmark to your favourites:
https://www.boylestoneparishcouncil.gov.uk
 
The website will also be available through standard Google searches in due course.
 
The new website replaces our old site which, although serving the community well
when first introduced, was no longer accessibility compliant and became also very
limited in scope.
 
We hope you like the new site – it contains easily accessible information on all that
goes on at the Parish Council, links to other local authority services and also local
news/events announcements.
 
At this time we are also introducing our new “.gov.uk” email address which, along with
the new website, brings us into line with other public services.
 
All future correspondence from the Parish Council will now come from
clerk@boylestoneparishcouncil.gov.uk and I would ask that emails that you may send
to us are also sent to this address.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Peter Bambury
Clerk to the Parish Council

https://www.boylestoneparishcouncil.gov.uk/
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